
Salisbury Marketplace Community Working Group 

Terms of Reference 

Purpose:  To discuss and propose a design brief for the refurbishment of Salisbury 
Marketplace, based on the outcome of the on-going survey, the 11,000 signatures on the 
“Save Our Salisbury Trees” petition, and the views expressed by the residents of Salisbury 

including all previous consultations carried out by the Salisbury Vision and other bodies. 
 

• Meetings will be chaired by Councillor Richard Clewer, as Chairman of the Salisbury 

Area Board. 

 

• Meetings will be held as required to produce a design brief. 

 

• Meetings will be held in the evenings to maximise attendance by those who work 

during the daytime. 

 

• The working group is an informal group, set up by the Salisbury Area Board, and 

holds no formal decision-making authority, nor legal constitution. 

 

• Meetings will be supported by officers from Wiltshire Council. 

 


